From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 20 December 2013 09:40
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 13/00358/DISC

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 9:39 AM on 20 Dec 2013 from Mr Gordon Kelman.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land South Of Blackwood Place And Molyneux Drive And North West Of Cotefield Farm Oxford Road Bodicote 

	Proposal:
	Discharge of Conditions 2, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 10, 11, 12, 16, 17 & 18 of 12/01802/REM 

	Case Officer:
	Caroline Roche 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Gordon Kelman

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Speedwell House, Speedwell Street, Oxford OX1 1NE


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Oxfordshire County Council

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	The submitted drainage design falls far short of being acceptable. The method of surface water drainage proposed does not utilise the good / reasonable site infiltration. The proposed discharge from the site of 32 ltrs/sec is higher than the theoretical green field run-off. This is not acceptable. All developments must acheive greenfield run-off or better. This site does have good to reasonable infiltration and the surface water drainage design should reflect this.


